
 
 
 
 

File ref: 1215/09/01 
26 August 2008  
 
 
 
Bernardine Winders  
58/305 Evans Bay Parade 
Evans Bay 
Wellington 
 
 
 
Dear Bernardine 
 
 
Thank you for your e-petition requesting the Extension of the half kilometre 
pavement markers that you presented to Council on 7 August 2008.   
 
The recommendation from the committee is that the funding for this initiative is 
considered as part of the development of the Long Term Council Community Plan.   
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 803 
8203. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Geoffrey Snedden 
Manager – Urban Design Unit 
Ph: (04) 803 8203 
Fax: (04) 801 3219 
Email: geoffrey.snedden@wcc.govt.nz  


